
 
 
 
 
 
December 1, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 819 
Re: ALERT - Severe Storm Delays Rail Service in Midwest 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
A wintery mix of rain, sleet and snow is currently passing through the Midwest and Great 
Lakes Region.  Chicago, Detroit, Kansas City and St. Louis intermodal terminals, as well 
as over the road operations are significantly affected, and have resulted in some shortages 
of railcar and locomotive assets because operations are moving at reduced speeds.  Some 
interstate highways have been closed.  A wind chill alert has been issued in Tennessee, 
Ohio, Virginia, Pennsylvania, New York, and other parts along the Eastern Seaboard and 
into the Northeast. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your freight movements on the Pacer Stacktrain 
network, we're here to help.   
 
Please contact Customer Support: 

Eastern Region: (800) 876-7281 
Western Region: (800) 933-7822 
Mexico: (866) 420-2290 

 
We appreciate your business. 
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